
State of Florida 

FILED 10/16/2024 
DOCUMENT NO. 09556-2024 
FPSC - COMMISSION CLERK 

DATE: 

TO: 

FROM: 

RE: 

Public Service Commission 
CAPITAL CIRCLE OFFICE CENTER• 2540 SHUMARD OAK BOULEVARD 

TALLAHASSEE, FLORIDA 32399-0850 

-M-E-M-O-R-A-N-D-U-M-

October 16, 2024 

Adam J. Teitzman, Commission Clerk, Office of Commission Clerk 

Daniel Dose, Senior Attorney, Office of the General Counsel /)/) 

Docket No. 20240106-WU - Application for a revenue-neutral uniform water rate 
restructuring limited proceeding in Alachua, Duval, Leon, Okaloosa, and 
Washington Counties, by North Florida Community Water Systems, Inc. 

Please place the attached email correspondence from Troy Rendell to Daniel Dose in the 
document section of the above referenced docket file. 

Thank you, 

DD 



From: Troy Rendell <trendell@uswatercorp.net>  
Sent: Wednesday, September 11, 2024 1:03 PM 
To: Daniel Dose <ddose@psc.state.fl.us>; Jennifer Crawford <jcrawfor@psc.state.fl.us> 
Subject: Docket No. 20240106-WU - Rule Waiver 
 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when 
opening attachments or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

Please accept this e-mail communication as the granting of the statutory waiver contained in 
Section 120.542(8), Florida Statutes for the Commission to rule on the requested rule waiver. 
North Florida Communities Water Systems hereby grants a waiver in order for the Commission 
to make a ruling at the November 5, 2024 Agenda Conference. 
  
Please acknowledge receipt of this email. 
  
  

Troy Rendell 
Vice President – Investor Owned Utilities 

 

U.S. Water Services Corporation 

M: (727) 848-8292, ext. 245 O: (866) 753-
8292 
F: (727) 842-6412 
trendell@uswatercorp.net  
4939 Cross Bayou Blvd., New Port Richey, FL 
34652 
uswatercorp.com 
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